
FROSH FEST 
Freshman Orientation 

Tuesday, August 14th 9:15am-2:30pm 
    ​Frosh Fest Sign Up Form 

 
 

   What will happen during Frosh Fest? 
★Frosh Fest is a time where freshmen students will meet their Link Crew 

Leaders. 
★They will participate in various get to know you and personal development 

activities. They will also learn the “ins and outs” at BHS. 
★Link Crew’s will tour the building, go through their schedules, and visit their 

lockers.   
★Freshmen will also be attending lunch to become familiar with how lunch 

works at BHS.  

What is Link Crew? 
★Link Crew Leaders were selected to be positive role models for the Class of 

2022 during the important transition from middle school to high school.  
★Link Crew Leaders will help freshmen get involved by informing them about the 

activities put on by the school. 
★Link Crew Leaders also help to bridge the gap between freshmen and the rest 

of the school, when the younger students may feel like they don't belong. 
★Link Crew Leaders will have had a full day of extensive training. Each 

freshman student is assigned to a group of 10-12 other freshmen and two 
Link Crew Leaders.  

★Link Crew Leaders will continue to connect with the freshmen during select 
lunches and outside of school social events.  

 

https://goo.gl/forms/qeIznj72RIzcmp522

